
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 21/05/2025 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Haaniya Hassan, Lannie Whittaker, Adam Ameen, Umama 
Saqib, Danyaal Mehmood, Rumaysah Fatima, Zakariya Faisal,Ibrahim 
Katana, Zainab Majid  

 
 
  

 I have spoken to Mr Connor and given him a list of clubs that children have been 
asking for which he look into. 

 Some of our year 6 girls attended a netball tournament this week and they worked 
very hard.  They would really like a netball club so that they can improve their skills 
and learn the rules of the game.  I will speak to Mr Connor about this. 

 Alyette will be doing an Eid-themed lunch on Thursday 5th June. 

 Mr Smith has been asked to run a Computing Club for children in years 5 and 6.  
Currently, he has quite a few clubs so he will struggle to fit any more in.  He will try 
to run some Computing Clubs from September. 

 
Thank you children for your contributions. 
 

 


